
The Fredericksburg Area Builders Association needs a logo for 

their FAB Foundation. The winning design will be used as the 

official logo for this non-profit foundation.  The FAB Foundation 

is committed to contributing to and promoting Workforce 

Development in our region for building industry related jobs in 

partnership with local education providers. 

 

This contest is open to all high school students.  

 

The winner will receive $100. 

 

For official rules and guidelines, see attached or visit www.fabava.com. 

 

Submissions can be emailed to shelley@fabava.com. 

All electronic formats accepted. 


